From: Marcy Clark [

Sent: Monday, March 05, 2018 5:48 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Bill 72

Good day,

I am writing to express serious concerns regarding bill 72 and the proposed changes to the education act. Perhaps my
greatest issue with the whole situation is that the premier and his government have categorically failed to provide any
explanation as to how this bill and the changes it will bring will benefit any aspect of the education system. We as
citizens deserve the basic respect of a thorough and clear explanation. The rushed nature and pre-existing tension
between this government and the NSTU is creating more mistrust and suspicion. If this bill stands to benefit Nova
Scotians, why not take the time to explain how? This rush job feels sleazy and underhanded and makes one wonder why
-if it’s so great- can’t it wait until the people whom will be affected by it have the time to evaluate its merit and
participate in its development?

| hope that the elected officials who will vote on this bill listen carefully to their constituents and vote according to the
will of those who truly put them where they are- with their votes! The damage this liberal government is causing will set
the liberal party back decades in this province.

Respectfully,

M.Clark
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